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Meeting of the Environment Strategic Policy Committee

6th September 2006
Item 5
Information Item Re:Greater Dublin Water Supply – Major Source Development
Dublin City Council, on behalf of the relevant Local Authorities in the Greater Dublin Area, prepared a Draft Feasibility Study, recommending a strategy for developing a new major water source for the region.

The Draft Feasibility Study assessed the following viable options for the new major source:
1. Abstraction from Lough Ree on the River Shannon, treatment, pumping and piping to Dublin.

2. Desalination of water from the Irish Sea at North County Dublin and pumping and piping to Ballycoolin (Dublin 15).

The public consultation phase in relation to this study concluded in July 2006.  Submissions had been invited from the various local authorities and stakeholders who would be affected by the proposal.  The consultants, acting on behalf of Dublin City Council, are now concluding the Feasibility Study, to take account of submissions made, and will ultimately recommend a strategy for the development of a major source water supply for the Greater Dublin Region.  Details of the Draft study are available on Dublin City Council’s website http:/www.dublincity.ie/shaping_the_city/water/New Major Water Source. 
